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5 July 2021 
 
Our reference: H&LS/TM/TS/P89  
 

If you need this information in another format or language, please 
contact the sender. 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Main Road and Station Road, Kenton Bankfoot – Highway Improvements 
 
I am writing to advise you of the forthcoming highway works at the junction of Main 
Road and Station Road, Kenton Bankfoot.  
 
The improvements are required to allow the better management of traffic as a result 
of housing developments nearby. The improvements were identified as being 
needed in a 2015 independent traffic study to support the Local Plan which allocated 
sites for housing throughout Newcastle. 
 
The improvements include the signalisation of the Main Road – Station Road 
junction that will incorporate new pedestrian and cycle crossing facilities. Changes to 
parking areas are also required. The changes are shown on the attached plan, and 
further information on the background to the scheme, public consultation and 
approvals can be found here: https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/pontelandroad 
 
Work is currently being carried out on the highway nearby by a developer – to 
minimise disruption, we plan to start our works immediately after the developer has 
finished their works later in July. Dates of our works starting will be published on our 
webpage: https://www.newcastle.gov.uk/pontelandroad. 
 
It is expected that works will be completed by Autumn 2021 – this is subject to 
weather conditions. Any changes will be published on the above webpage. 
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I trust this information is helpful and should you have any further queries please do 
not hesitate to contact slrjunctions@newcastle.gov.uk, using ‘Station Road’ in the 
subject line. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Ruth Baddoo 
 
Engagement Officer 
Transport Team 
Newcastle City Council 
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